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World Book Day 

  
World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March 

when your child can come to school dressed 

up or wearing their ‘chilling clothes’ for a day 

of fun, reading and learning. 

 

Pre-Loved Book Sale 

 
Don’t forget, we are holding a pre-loved book 

sale on Thursday 7th March between 3.30 

pm - 4.30 pm which is now taking place in the 

Year 6 classroom.  Please follow the signage 

round to the Y6 entrance door at the back of 

school.  If you have any unwanted new or pre-

loved books (gently used), that you would like 

to donate for this event, please bring them to 

school by Thursday 7th March.  All proceeds 

raised will go towards improving English 

across school.  Many thanks for your support. 

 
Spring Reading Bingo 

Your child will have brought home a letter this 

week inviting them to take part in our Spring 

Reading Bingo.  We hope they will take part 

and enjoy rising to the challenge!  All entries 

will go into a prize draw to win a book from 

our new book vending machine!  Please return 

your bingo sheet to school by Tuesday 26th 

March.  Thank you. 

 

Changes to End of Day Collections 

A polite request to all parents/carers that if 

you do not require your child to attend an 

extra-curricular club or Night Owls as a one-

off and you require them to come out with 

their class at the end of the school day, please 

telephone the school office before 2.00 pm to 

enable us to update our registers.  Many 

thanks. 

Parents’ Evening 

A letter has been emailed out today inviting 

you to book your parents’ evening 

appointment using School Spider, which are 

being held after school on Tuesday 19th and 

Wednesday 20th March. 

Y5 Halle for Youth Performance 

We have a few extra free Y5 parent tickets for 

the Halle performance on Monday 11th March 

at the Bridgewater Hall.  Please email the 

school office if you would like to go. First come 

– first served basis 

School Dinners 
We will be on Week 1 next week; the menu is 

available to view here:  

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y1R with 99.3% and for KS2 

it’s Y5D with 99.1%. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
Top talking tips for parents 

 

Say your child's name before giving an 

instruction.  This will gain their attention and 

help them to focus on what you've said. 

 

Community Information 
Easter Sports Holiday Club 

An Easter Holiday Club is being run by Quality 

Sport Holiday Clubs between 8th – 12th April at 

Coppull Primary School, PR7 5AH, which you 

may be interested in. Please telephone 07507 

579852 for more information. 

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesday 6th March – Y5 Halle Concert. 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day. 

Thursday 7th March - Preloved Book Sale 

3.30 pm – 4.30 pm in the school hall. 

Thursday 7th March - Y1 trip to RHS 

Bridgewater (please wear school uniform). 

Friday 8th March – World Book Day for Y1. 

Friday 8th March – Rec, Y1 & Y2 Mother’s 

Day Assemblies 9.15 am & 2.15 pm. 
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